



“Return to NALO POLO”




       Our 36th Season
OUR 36th year of POLO opens Sunday, May 29th after two years of not knowing when, how or even “IF”  Nalo polo, we’ve enjoyed would return.

2022 presents new challenges to our traditional program. However, we will endeavor to make Sunday polo in Waimanalo the enjoyable experience we have shared over the past 35 years.

We will honor our Hawaii polo legends, Bob MacGregor, Enrique Zobel, Tuna Sampaio, Bob Allen, Charles Pietsch, Clark Reynolds, Tommy Campos, and Mike Sheehan.
Our traditional matches include, the Wahine, Koru, Samurai, Ogawa, and Campos Cups. We will also cerebrate Aloha Festivals along with our Military matches. We will schedule USPA matches as well. Of course, our finale will be our Poloween Spooktacular – the Ogawa Memorial Cup - on Halloween weekend. 
Gate opens at 1:00 p.m., for field side ‘Hoolaulea’ tailgating, with Polo in beautiful ‘Nalo country starting at 3:00 p.m. (enter off of Aloiloi Rd. - McDonalds)
Reminder the Club House seating is reserved for our registered Social Members.  
This year’s schedule, photo gallery, links to photographers and sponsors, scoreboard of the games and more!  ‘Like Us’ at Facebook - Honolulu Polo Club!

General Admission is $10.00 per person. Children 16 yrs. and under are free. All Military, retired, active, Guard & Reserve and family with ID are also “FREE.”

Mahalo for your continuing support.





Honolulu Polo Club in Waimanalo.






Players and Directors

Honolulu Polo Club
     Kalanianaole Highway,  Waimanalo, O`ahu
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P.O. Box 3589

Honolulu, O`ahu  96811-3589

(808) 521-6927;  fax, 808/536-8800
                                                                                                       


